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Portion of water line on 56th and Grand to be replaced on Monday

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth will be replacing a portion of a lead water line located at 56th and Grand Avenue on Monday,
October 25. A copper line will replace a lead line that has been leaking. Grand Avenue will be closed between 56th Avenue
West and 57th Avenue West. Sidewalks will remain open while crews are working to replace the pipe.

Work is expected to take one day to complete. Crews will begin the work at 8:00 a.m. and are expected to be done by 5:00
p.m. A detour will be set in place during construction.
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